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PTO News!
We hope that you have had an excellent 
start to this school year! The PTO Board is 
excited about our upcoming events as well 
as the success of events we have already 
had this year.

Our Fall Bookfair was so fun and we look 
forward to holding another one in the Spring. 
Also, our Spirit Wear sales were comparable 
to last year. The 6th Grade Committee is off 
to a great start, having had events this fall 
and have great plans for the rest of the year. 

Coming up in the near future is our Holiday 
Store and a UCONN Women game (see 
attached flyer). 

Also, this year you may have heard of, or 
seen information on the Let Grow 
Experience. This is a great initiative in our 
district which promotes children's real world 
experience, as opposed to through devices. 
December focuses on helping others outside 
of the family unit. 

The Board hopes to see you, if even for a 
couple of minutes, at a PTO Meeting's. Next 
one is Monday, January 13th at 6pm.
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Lift Up & Shout-Out

Congratulations to Emerson William's 
School Superintendant Award Winners� 
Mr. Daniel Lopez (EW Librarian), Collin 

Craig (6th Grade) and Juliet 
Szczepanski (6th Grade)

All of the volunteers who came in to help  
with our )all Book )air as well as 

everyone's patience shopping the Book 
Fair at The Open House

The Cheer Committee (Brandy Kerns, 
Kate Nadeau and Brandy Kerns) for 

thanking our teachers with a Candy Apple 
Bar in October and Coffee and 'onuts in 

November! 

All of those who volunteered as room 
parents for our wonderful teachers.
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Membership and h�KEE...ϯ

Happy Holidays and Happy NeZ <ear!



CALENDAR

OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE NOW!

• Volunteers Needed
• Holiday Store will be held on Thursday, December 12th and 

volunteers are needed, specifically for gift wrapping. Contact 
Candace at 860-302-8321

• Chair 1eeded
• Our E: )amilies are big fans of our Talent Show, which we hope to 

haYe this year. If you are looNing to haYe some fun and bring Moy to 
our community, please consider chairing this actiYity.

Please Yisit E:3TO.com or reach out to our 3TO %oard for more fun opportunities!2

DecemEer �
Minimum School Day

DecemEer ��
Holiday Store ��3�pm

DecemEer ��
Minimum School Day and 
Festive Sweater Day

DecemEer ��� Januar\ �
No School� December 
5ecess 

Januar\ �
Minimum School Day

Januar\ ��
PTO Meeting 6pm

Januar\ ��
No School� ML. Jr. Day

Januar\ ��
E�W Spirit Day� Wear
School Colors

Januar\ ��
Winter Concerts�

�am� .	1
1��3�am� �	3
1�1�pm� ��6

Januar\ ��
Snow Date for Winter 
Concert



Just a reminder that in order to vote on PTO matters you do need to be a member. 
Signing up as a member is a way to keep in touch with PTO happenings and does not 
bind you to ANY commitments. 

Sign up here: https://www.ewpto.com/membership/

Of note, membership does not auto- renew year to year. If you would like to be a 
member and did not fill out the form this year, you would need to do so.

Last, but not least, congratulations to Amy Musco, our winner of four front row seats
to the Winter Concert�
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Come cheer on the UConn Women Huskies as they take on Providence in a 
thrilling women's college basketball game!

 Date: Sunday, December 29, 2024
 Time: 1:30 PM EST
 Location: XL Center

Bring your family and friends for an unforgettable experience supporting 
women's college basketball!

  Get Your Tickets Here:  https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Emersonwilliams1

Seats are limited, so grab yours now and be part of the excitement!
We can't wait to see you there! 
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